
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Azacitidine maintenance therapy for blastic plasmacytoid 

dendritic cell neoplasm allograft: A case report and literature review” (ID: 

87739). Your comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and 

improving our paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our 

researches. We have studied comments carefully and have made correction 

which we hope meet with approval. The primary revisions in the paper and the 

corresponding responses to the reviewer's comments are outlined as follows: 

1) Response to comment:  

In General: it's a good paper and the subject of the manuscript is applicable and 

useful. Title: the title properly explains the purpose and objective of the article 

Abstract: abstract contains an appropriate summary for the article, the 

language used in the abstract is easy to read and understand, and there are no 

suggestions for improvement. Introduction: authors do provide adequate 

background on the topic and reason for this article and describe what the 

authors hoped to achieve. Conclusion: in general: Good and the research 

provides sample data for the authors to make their conclusion. 

Response: Thank you for your encouraging comments. 

2）Response to comment:  

Grammar: There are a lot of grammatical errors. This must be taken care of and 

addressed. 

Response: Thank you very much for your suggestions. We apologize for the 

poor English writing in the manuscript. In order to ensure that the revised 

manuscript meet the publication requirement (Grade A). we have sent our 

revised manuscript to a professional English language editing company 

（MedE Editing Group）that you recommended. We have provided a new 

language certificate along with the revised manuscript. 

We appreciate for Editors/Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the 



correction will meet with approval.Once again, thank you very much for your 

comments and suggestions. 

 

Best regards, 

Li li Tao 


